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U1
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

5th April, 1922.

Dear 8ir,

With reference to Greenock Report Ne. 17977 of survey
held during construction on the Steamer "TERNEUZEN®, I‘;i\vo to
say that it is concluded a semi-box beam is fitted on th; :
collision bulkhead as approved, but I shall be glad if you
will kindly ascertain from the Surveyors and let me know whether

this is sv..
I ally. Dear Sir.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,.
GLASGOW.
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